R July 28 -31
Louisville, KY

Who Can Go to Triennium?

Triennium is open to High School aged youth What Does Travel Look Like?
having completed the 8th grade through 2025 We travel to Triennium as a Presbytery
graduating seniors. Priority will be given to delegation, so all travel will be taken care
those older youth who will not have another of by the Presbytery. We plan to fly from
opportunity to go to Triennium. ABQ to Louisville for the event.

How do | apply?
Registrations will open January 21, 2025,

and close March 1, 2025. You can either fill
out an application online, or fill out a Word
document. Youth also need to secure a
recommendation from a pastor or youth
leader at their church as part of their
application process! Participants will be
notified by March 15, 2025, if they’ve been
chosen as a delegation member!

What About Cost?
We project the total cost will be around $900

per participant, which includes roundtrip
airfare, PYT registration, lodging, meals, and
T-shirts. We split that cost three ways: the
Presbytery will cover 1/3 of the cost for each
participant, we ask the churches sending
youth to cover 1/3 of the cost per participant,
and we ask for families to cover 1/3 of the
cost. Many churches do additional
fundraising to defray the costs for families as
well!

For more information, contact Luke Rembold at
youth@santafepresbytery.org, or 505-226-2928.



